
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

September 24th, 2024 
 

Year 12 Parent Partnership Evening 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As your child begins Year 12, we all know the important role excellent preparation and working 
together will play in ensuring they fulfil their potential as they complete their A-Level and Level 
3 BTEC studies. Therefore, we would like to warmly invite you to Year 12 Parent Partnership 
Evening on Tuesday, 1st October, from 5.30pm-6pm, in the main hall. This event is an 
important step towards sharing vital information regarding your child’s courses and 
expectations over the next two years during Key Stage 5. 
 
You will also have the opportunity to meet our Sixth Form staff team who will be guiding both 
your child and yourself through how to use the Blended Learning Platform, Unifrog and a 
reminder of the expectations of the Sixth Form, as well as key dates, that will enable you to 
better support your child’s revision and preparation at home effectively. 
 
Year 12 students and parents/carers are also invited to attend our Oxbridge hub talk at 6.15pm 
following the partnership evening.  Here, a member of the Oxford University outreach team will 
be delivering a 45-minute presentation on both Oxford and Cambridge universities and their 
benefits. The presentation will also cover the admission process and what students can do to 
fully prepare for their UCAS applications for Oxford and Cambridge University, including super 
curricular activities. 
 
This opportunity is one of many that Kingsmead is very proud to offer to schools in the 
surrounding district and we hope to see you there. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms. S. Bawn 
Assistant Director of Sixth Form and Head of Year 12. 
 


